

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information, please contact:

Dawn Caldwell

Assistant Village Manager

(815) 886-0279

dcaldwell@romeoville.org



New Murphy Park Now Open

Take advantage of summer's mild temperatures and bring the family to Murphy Park to enjoy the new equipment and don't forget to pack a lunch! Located at the former Village Hall Site, 13 Montrose Drive (Montrose Drive and Camden Avenue), the Park has a playground, parking lot, entryway and rock outcroppings, rubberized safety surfacing, and a picnic shelter perfect for relaxing or eating.

An official Ribbon Cutting Ceremony and Dedication of the Le'Roy "Del" Burns Memorial Pavilion will be held at a future date.